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The Liaison Officer Network for Consular Protection held its ordinary meeting on December 4, 2012 in Panama City, prior to the meeting of the Regional Consultation Group on Migration (RCGM) and with participation of representatives from the following countries: Canada, Costa Rica, Dominican Republic, El Salvador, Guatemala, Honduras, Mexico, Nicaragua, Panama, and the United States of America. 

The Network submits its report for consideration to the Regional Consultation Group on Migration (RCGM), as follows: 

1. To thank the governments of Canada, Costa Rica, El Salvador, Guatemala, Honduras, Nicaragua, Panama, and the United States of America for their reports on advances relating to consular protection.
2. Countries that have signed the “Memo of Understanding between the Republics of El Salvador, Guatemala, Honduras, Nicaragua and the Dominican Republic for the Establishment of a ‘Network for Consular Protection and Humanitarian Aid of Central America and the Dominican Republic in the United Mexican States’” are finalizing the internal approval and ratification processes to subsequently submit the Memo of Understanding to the General Secretariat of the Central American Integration System (SG-SICA). El Salvador indicated that the ratification instrument has already been submitted to SG-SICA.
3. To thank the International Committee of the Red Cross (ICRC) and the International Organization for Migration (IOM) for their reports on actions implemented to promote the health of migrants in the region.
4. To thank the delegates from Costa Rica for the presentation on the “Guide for Secretariats and Ministries of Foreign Affairs of Central America and Mexico to Address Trafficking in Persons” developed as a result of the regional working meeting of Departments of Consular Affairs held on August 28-29, 2012 in San José, Costa Rica. As proposed by El Salvador and Nicaragua, countries requested that the Technical Secretariat (TS) disseminate the Guide again and agreed to submit their respective comments by the second week of February 2013.
5. To thank RNCOM for its acknowledgment of the advances of each country relating to consular protection, particularly Costa Rica, Nicaragua, and Panama in regard to migration regularization processes. In addition, to take note of the recommendations and challenges included in their report.
6. To thank El Salvador for its proposal on mechanisms to follow up on the agreements of the Liaison Officer Network; Mexico made observations and will submit them in written form to the TS. Countries agreed to take the time they need to submit their comments and input on the document.
7. To take note of the interest of Guatemala in the topic of reintegration of repatriated migrants into their countries of origin. Delegates agreed to include the topic of exchanging best practices on reintegration of repatriated migrants into the agenda at the next meeting of the Liaison Officers Network for Consular Protection.
